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Happy Holidays from Ruberto, Israel &
Weiner
By RIW on December 2, 2020

To our clients, friends, and colleagues,

In these times of distancing and separation, we can still be together in spirit to support one
another. This holiday season, RIW has made gifts to the following organizations which are
making a difference in the lives of those most affected:

Behind You•
The Greater Boston Food Bank•
Restaurant Strong•
Project Bread•

We wish you a safe and happy holiday season!

The attorneys and staff of Ruberto, Israel & Weiner
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